JOINT MANAGEMENT TEAM

THURSDAY 21JULY 2005

MINUTES

Present:
Councillor M Mitchelson (Chair), Councillors E Firth, R Bloxham, 

D Jefferson, J Geddes, R Knapton & M Bowman



M Mooney, J Gooding, J Egan, S Taylor, A Eales, A Brown, 

M Beveridge & D Kavanagh (Minutes)

Apologies:
 None

JMT
115/05
MINUTES OF JMT HELD ON 14 JULY 2005

The minutes of the meeting held on 14 July were discussed and agreed as a true record.

JMT
116/05
MINUTES OF EMG HELD ON 4 JULY 2005

The minutes of EMG held on 4 July were discussed with the following matters arising.

EMG
79/05
Direction of Travel  - M Mooney picked up on a point made at a recent meeting of Council – to make sure that this was going through the correct process ie. Overview & Scrutiny.  K Hook has sent a combined action plan to a recent meeting of CMT for an update.  This action plan will come back to JMT and go to O&S for monitoring.

JMT
117/05
MINUTES OF CMT HELD ON 27 JUNE 2005

The minutes of CMT held on 27 June were discussed with the following matter arising.

CMT
82/05
Dr Stephanie Snape’s Report – discussion took place on the Overview & Scrutiny Workshop being arranged to discuss this report.

JMT
118/05
SPORT FEASIBILITY STUDY UPDATE

Mark Beveridge gave JMT an update on progress with work on the study.  Feedback should be received from the Consultants by the autumn and will feed into Carlisle Renaissance.

JMT
119/05
THREE RIVERS STRATEGY UPDATE

Mark Beveridge gave JMT an update on the Three Rivers Strategy.  Infrastructure O & S are to look at possible schemes.

JMT
120/05
CHANCE’S PARK

Discussion took place on the above and JMT were advised that a report will be brought to the Executive on possible Heritage Lottery Grant Bid for the restoration works and landscaping to areas around Morton Manor. 

JMT
121/05
DEVELOPMENT UPDATE

Alan Eales gave JMT an overview and background to current development issues.  He also gave an update and latest position with the planning application for the Victoria Viaduct site.   

JMT
/05
ANY OTHER BUSINESS

Members Dial Up Service

Councillor Bloxham advised that Members are still experiencing problems with their IT dial up service.

J Gooding assured JMT that when Broadband is installed there will be no need for dial up and connections will be much better.  However in the meantime, JG will look at the current dial up service and the help provided to Members.  He will pick up all issues raised with CIS and report back to JMT with the outcome.

Carlisle Renaissance – City / County Steering Group (20 July 2005)
Further work needs to be done on the governance arrangements for Carlisle Renaissance and this will be reported back to the City/County Steering Group at its next meeting (to be arranged).

The meeting closed at 3.45pm

